
Dr Michelle Drage responds to General Practice Forward View announcement

"Today&rsquo;s announcement falls far short of what is needed to address the challenges facing general practice in the Capital and beyond. GPs are

in a state of emergency. Patients risk losing their GPs unless pressures on general practice are dramatically eased. General practice is at breaking

point. That&rsquo;s not safe for patients or staff."

Dr Michelle Drage, Chief Executive, Londonwide Local Medical Committees

NHS England's General Practice Forward View can be viewed here.


